

August 30, 2021 — FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MAYOR BEACH AND THE VILLAGE BOARD UNVEILS "LYNBROOK SUPPORTS OUR TROOPS" WELCOME SIGN – A TRUE COMMUNITY EFFORT

The Mayor stood with members of the American Legion, VFW, Department of Disabled Veterans, servicemembers from the US Army, and the Village Board as a new sign was unveiled that boldly expressed the village's support for our region's veterans. The Mayor stated "Lynbrook is patriotic community. We support our troops, our vets, and those that keep us safe. Considering what happened recently in Afghanistan where 13 servicemembers gave the ultimate sacrifice, we want Long Islanders to know we support them and will always be there for them."

The signs are located at the entrance to the village on Sunrise Highway on the Rockville Centre and Valley Stream border and were flanked with 13 American Flags representing the 13 servicemembers that lost their lives accompanied by a somber black and purple memorial bunting.